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Due to popular demand, the ECYPS has organised another Child Protection Training Course Level 1 
to be held on the 17th November 2014 from 09:30am to 02:30pm at The Ark, 500 Montagu Road, 
Edmonton, N9 0UR. If you want me to book you for the course please drop me an email.

Kind regards,

PEP SUPPORT TEAM
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Enfield Council is committed to serving the whole borough fairly, delivering excellent services and
building strong communities. Opinions expressed in this email are those of the individual and not 
necessarily those of the London Borough of Enfield. This email and any attachments or files 
transmitted with it are strictly confidential and intended solely for the named addressee. It may 
contain privileged and confidential information and if you are not the intended recipient and receive 
it in error you must not copy, distribute or use the communication in any other way. All traffic 
handled by the Government Connect Secure Extranet may be subject to recording/and or monitoring 
in accordance with relevant legislation.

This email has been scanned for viruses but we cannot guarantee that it will be free of viruses or 
malware. The recipient should perform their own virus checks.
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